NEW SOUTH WALES MID-DECADE STEERING COMMITTEE

Postal Address: G.P.0O. Box 2626
SYDNEY 2001

Fébrﬁary 4, 1980.
Dear Delegate,

On behalf of the Steering Committee we would like to thank you for attending
the New South Wales Mid-Decade State Convention.

We enclose a copy of the resolutions passed at the Convention and hope that
you will act upon them in your own organisations and communities. While we
believe the Convention focussed attention on discrimination which still exists,
we do not believe that restating the position will necessarily remove that
discrimination. Hence our request that you use this material to the best
advantage in your local community.

These resolutions and the spirit of them will be presented at, the Federal

Conference in Canberra in March. /
o e ; et s il
The New South Wales delegation to Canberra will include the following women:/ -
Margaret Rosenthal )  : e R .'f;'l ]
Wendy McCarthy ) National Women's Advisory Council
Lena Gustin J& S e
Franca Arena )i e
Audrey McDonald g o _ :
Joyce Clague ) New South Wales Women's Advisory Council
Maureen Giddings ) S
Jocelynne Scutt o
plus eighteen delegates:
Ms Pamela Allan Ms Elisabeth Kirkby
Dr. Clare Burton Miss Vivi Koutsounadis
Ms L. Castillo Miss D, Maclean
Eva Cox Mrs. Alison O'Brien
Ms Patricia Degens Dr. Margaret Raphael
Mrs. June de Lorenzo Ms Patricia Richardson
Ms Di Graham Mrs. Margaret Slattery
Mrs. Patricia Judge Ms Jozefa Sobski
Mrs. Phyllis Keesing Ms Susan Voloczi

The Steering Committee has also recommended to the National Women's Advisory
Council that a certain number of New South Wales women be included as
delegates - at-large and observers. Decisions on these will be made at the
National Women's Advisory Council meeting in Mid-February.

Thank you for your participation and co-~operation - it's good to know we
are going into the 80's together.

Yours sincerely,

[ Ctoniee Plocie vy M Githeas

Franca Arena, I Wendy McCérthy,
Co=Convenor. Co—Convenor .



